
 

 

 

Dear Year 2 Parents and Carers,  

Please read the following important information below. You will need to register your child for 

participation via Royal Life Saving ACT’s dedicated schools’ programs website. Please note, the 

permission note issued by the school will not enrol your child into the program. Instructions on 

how to register your child for swimming lessons are provided below.  

If you do not have online access, hard copy forms are available at the front office. Hard copy forms 

should be returned to school no later than Monday, 6th December 2021 

 

Our Program 

Our program will begin on Monday, 13th December 2021 and end on Friday, 17th December 2021 in 

Week 11 of Term 4. Year 2’s swimming sessions are scheduled for 1:00pm.  Students will attend 1 

lesson each day for 5 days. Our program will be held at Canberra Olympic Pool, Constitution 

Avenue. You are more than welcome to attend and observe your child’s progress throughout the 

program. Please be aware that there may be a spectator fee to pay to watch your child.  

Payment 

Payment for the program will be made online at the time of registration unless otherwise arranged 

with the school. Please talk to the school if you are unable to pay online or need assistance for 

payment. The cost of the program is $50.00 per student. 

Student Registration 

To register online please follow this link www.royallifesavingact-enrol.com.au click on 

REGISTER and use your child’s registration code below:  (if you have more than one child attending 

they may have a different registration code, please make sure that you use the correct registration 

code as this relates to the program they are attending as well as the time slot they are in. Thank you)  

Year 2 student registration code: AS1300HAW21 

IMPORTANT: The online enrolment portal will automatically close 3 school days (Wednesday, 8th 

December at midnight) prior to our program start date. Please ensure you have registered your child 

by this time. If your child/ren have not been registered online or a hard copy returned to the 

school office by this time, they may not be able to participate.  

If you experience any difficulty with your online enrolment, please contact Royal Life Saving ACT 

directly on 62605800. For all other enquiries, please contact Hawker School.  

Sincerely, 

Lisa Fairlamb 

Hawker School-Junior Team Leader 

 

http://www.royallifesavingact-enrol.com.au/

